
Phoebe Pappas 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

I ask you why it matters so much to control the players of kids' athletic teams. Please worry 

about something else like a global pandemic or discrimination against the minorities in our 

community.  

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 

 

 


